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Statement from Representative Christine Drazan on OHA Health Advisory 

Salem, ORE. - Today, the Oregon Health Authority announced the second confirmed vaping illness 

related death in Oregon, and issued a Public Health Advisory advising Oregonians to cease using vape 

products immediately. In response, Oregon House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby), has 

released the following statement:  

“Safeguarding public health has to be our number one priority. I urge all Oregonians to take this advisory 

seriously and stop using vape products immediately until the Oregon Health Authority can properly 

investigate the risks.” 
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